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TRAFFIC UPDATES (updated 8 August 2014) 

Construction Hotline: 1800 73 88 57  
Email: community@bjjarrad.com.au 

Please contact the BJ Jarrad team to receive email notifications when new traffic updates 
are uploaded to the website. 

Roads works currently underway 

Work locations: Victoria Terrace, between King Street and Hallam Drive 

Dates: From Monday 11 August 2014 to late August 2014 (before The Gawler Show) 

Information you need to know about construction works includes: 

 Standard work hours will be Monday – Saturday, 7am to 7pm, (with site set up from 6.30am). 

 Traffic will operate as normal outside of construction hours. 

 Access to some side streets will be restricted to local access only to ensure the safety of the work crews 

and the public.  

Safety of motorists, pedestrians and our workforce is our highest priority.  Please follow traffic signs and 

proceed carefully. 

Upcoming traffic changes 

Works at the following locations will be intermittent over the coming 3 to 4 weeks, as crews prepare for and 

install the new pipe infrastructure.  

Information on locations and approximate timing will be updated fortnightly, however is subject to change due 

to bad weather conditions. 

Location Traffic changes Anticipated timeframe 

VICTORIA TCE 

Between King St and 
Howard St 

Road closed – Detour via King St, 
Jerningham St, and Howard St 

From Monday 11 August to mid-
August 2014 

VICTORIA TCE 

Between Howard St to 
Hallam Dr 

Road closed – Detour via Howard St, 
Jerningham St and Victoria Tce 

** Bus access only 

From mid-August to 24 August 
2014 

SA Water and its contractor, BJ Jarrad, thank you for your ongoing patience as we undertake this important 
project 
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